Tiger Eye Broadcasting Corp.
1671 NW 44 Terrace
Suite 106
Sunrise, FI 33323

October 13, 2009

Federal Communications Commission
Low Power TV Branch - Media Bureau
Washington, DC 20554

Re: North Georgia TV Channel 49 Digital Flash Cut
Ladies and Gentlemen:

Tiger Eye Broadcasting Corp. understands that North Georgia TV is applying for a digital flash
cut for WDNN in Dalton, GA on channel 49.. Tiger Eye holds a CP on channel 48 (WOOT)
from a site north of WDNN and is licensed to Chattanooga, TN.

The channel 49 flash cut application of WDNN is not predicted to cause interference for WOOT
when WDNN uses a part 73 emissions mask. We understand that North Georgia TV will
cooperate to resolve any interference issues that arise from the grant of their digital flash cut
application.

Consequently, Tiger Eye Broadcasting has “No Objection” to the grant of WDNN’s channel 49
flash cut application provided it is izsued with the requirement to use the Part 73 Emisstons






